
Our Charlestown Day in Annapolis for the 2025 Maryland General 

Assembly Session  approaches! This is a time for CCRC residents 

from all over the State of Maryland to get together and share expe-

riences. Joining us this year will be members of the Charlestown 

Unit of the League of Women Voters Baltimore County. 

 This is a valuable time to hear from and talk to  our legislators from 

all over the state. In addition, we are planning to meet with our 

own legislators from District 44A, Senator Charles Sydnor and Dele-

gate Eric Ebersole, and the Delegates from our neighboring District 

44 B, Aletheia McCaskill and Sheila Ruth.  

Join us on the Charlestown bus to Annapolis on February 25th! The 

Residents’ Council Legislative/Political Committee is covering the 

costs of the bus. We appreciate their support! After the bus ride to 

Annapolis, we will gather at the Calvert House where coffee and tea 

will be available. Also, a buffet lunch will be available. A $10.00 do-

nation is requested to cover the costs of the food. 

We are now in the process of scheduling times for meetings with 

our legislators. If there is time, we also hope to take a quick tour of 

the State House. Call Transportation Dispatch ext. 601-8448 to re-

serve your space on the bus. 

MaCCRA Day in Annapolis 

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 

Pickup: 8am  

(CTS Lobby Only) 

Return: 2pm 


